
THE REPORTER 

DECEMBER 10, 2016 

HAPPY HOLIDAY PARTY 

AAUW-- Fort Lauderdale Branch 

 

                                         Fort Lauderdale Treasure 

The Bonnet House 

 

                                                  Café Primavera 

2500 East Commercial Boulevard 

11:30AM   $27.00 

For reservations call 954-772-8292 or email mwebel2@juno.com 

   

Dear Members and Friends, 

We are coming to that special time of year when we celebrate some of the greatest holidays of the 

calendar—Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, and we, as a branch, will gather to celebrate these events 

together.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, we had to cancel the November meeting, so our guest 

speaker on the Bonnet House, will be coming to our December meeting instead 

There will be games and gifts and prizes and songs to go along with the merriment. 

Invite your friends and those who might like to be a part of our wonderful group. 

See you there!!!!! 

Maryann 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++                                                                  

 We were saddened to learn of the passing of Karen Hosto. Our thoughts and prayers go out to her 

husband Bob and her family. Christy Lambertus and I attended the funeral to represent AAUW.                                                            

REMINDER: Dues are now due. For info email Clara at clstyle88@gmail.com, or send the form 
below. 

mailto:clstyle88@gmail.com


 

Almost to the day 135 years ago, 17 trailblazing American women came together to find 
community. They had fought for and obtained a higher education. There was no precedent, 
mentorship was unheard of, and they were scarcely made to feel welcome. So they leaned on 
one another, and together they began a legacy of empowering women and girls that we carry 
on. 
 
Our battles are different today. But we know that those original trailblazers would be standing 
shoulder to shoulder with us, as we champion Title IX and safe campuses, demand equal pay 
for equal work, and empower the next generation of women leaders.  
 
The dedication of AAUW members, supporters, and volunteers is stronger than ever in 
our 2,000 communities and campuses across the country.  

 
Thank you for working as one AAUW to change the climate and empower women and 
girls. On behalf of AAUW’s staff, your board of directors, your more than 170,000 fellow 

members and supporters nationwide — and the millions of lives you’ve changed together — 
thank you for that philanthropy, perseverance, and passion: this year, every year, and in the 
years ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Fae Ho, 
AAUW Board Chair 

Send To:  Clara Smith, 1530 NW 13th Ave., Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

 

RENEW:       $75.00       Payable to: AAUW, Ft. Lauderdale Branch  

NAME: ___________________________ Amount enclosed: _______________ 

 

NEW:    $75.00 

NAME_________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE: _________________________CELL: ______________________ 

COLLEGE: __________________________ STATE: _____________________ 

DEGREE:  ___________________ MAJOR: _____________________ 

YEAR GRADUATED: ______________________ 

EMAIL: ___________________________________________ 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: ___________________________________ 


